
 

 
 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
 
The Department of Corrections wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for the Air Handler Replacement 

Project for four correctional facilities in Maine.  Qualifications 

packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on January 29, 2025, as stated in the RFQ. 

 

The project includes the replacement of approximately eighty air 

handler and heat recovery units located at Long Creek Youth 

Development Center (South Portland), Maine State Prison (Warren), 

Mountain View Correctional Facility (Charleston), and the Maine 

Correctional Center Women’s Unit (Windham). 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 


